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Comment Letter #33 

From: Gail Brenner <gailbgrey@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 2:07 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Proposal for regulatory approach to natural gas 
 
This email is being sent to strongly oppose your plans to regulate and force your 
changes for conversion from gas appliances. 
 
My home was built in 1966 and has gas heating, cooking and clothes drying. 
For all this my gas bill averages 10 therms per month. You are proposing that 
I have to pay (from my social security payment) to convert all my appliances to save 
10 therms per month? 
 
Someone needs to look at big picture here. I hope this email is one of many telling 
you I find your proposals ridiculous.  
 
Gail Brenner 
 


